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Announcement 

The March 31st Board meeting has been canceled. 

 

 

 

The Club Corner 

The Club has closed its doors until further notice due to the COVID-19 virus.  BUT the club is doing 

take out service from 11 am to 7 pm. 

 

Please remember the staff  when paying for your take out (tip).  Please continue to support the 

Club.  Call 239-368-6541 to order ahead. 

 

 


